
 

Waste Audit & Consultancy Services (Aust.) P/L 

Level 9 / 440 Collins Street, Melbourne, Vic 3000  
T +61 3 9607 1393 
Level 21, 133 Castlereagh Street, Sydney, NSW 2000  

T +61 2 9199 4521  

W: www.wasteaudit.com.au 
 

 

 

 

10th November 2020 
 
 
Elizabeth McCabe  
Senior Project Manager  
Construction Assignments 
E: elizabeth@constructionassignments.com 

 

Dear Elizabeth 

Re: Review of Waste Management Plans – 195-197 Sydney Road, Fairlight NSW 

Waste Audit & Consultancy prepared Operational (September 2018), and Demolition/Construction 
Waste Management plans (October 2018), for the development located at 195-197 Sydney Road, 
Fairlight. 

The Operational Waste Management plan detailed the number of bins that were needed for waste 
and recyclables and the requirement for storage areas for them.  The provided drawings indicated 
that there was more than sufficient space for the number of bins as estimated which included a 30% 
allowance for bin movement. 

I have reviewed the requirement as specified by the Northern Beaches Council (DA Condition 12), 
and the revised plans and can confirm that these changes are acceptable and there are no additional 
impacts as a result of meeting the DA Condition. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr Trevor Thornton 
Senior Consultant 
Waste Audit and Consulting Services Aust. Pty. Ltd.  
Level 9 / 440 Collins Street, Melbourne, Vic 3000 
Level 21 / 133 Castlereagh Street, Sydney, NSW 2000 
M +61 412 036 781 T + 61 2 9199 4521. T +61 3 9607 1393. 
Email: trevor.thornton@wasteaudit.com.au 
www.wasteaudit.com.au  
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